GRANT FOR METROPOLITAN PLANNING

JUNEAU - Governor William
A. Egan announced that the
Department of  Housing and
Urban Development (HUD) has
approved a grant of $482,000
for statewide, local and non-
metropolitan planning for the
State of Alaska, under the Com-
prehensive  Planning  Assistance
program.

These funds will be matched
by $215,000 in funds from the
State and from  local com-
munities.

The revenues will  provide
funds to the State for furthering
statewide planning studies and
also includes funds providing
grants-in-aid ~ to local  com-
munities for municipal planning

and management projects.

Recipients of a share of the
funds are the City and Borough
of Sitka, the City of Nome, the
City of Unalaska, the North
Slope Borough, the Fairbanks
North Star Borough, the Bristol
Bay Borough, Kodiak Island
Borough, and the City and
Borough of Juneau.



